
 
 

 
 
 

Tel: 24816633 Fax: 24815096 

Ref: ISWK/2021-22/GEN/034 

30th January, 2022 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[Classes VI to VIII] 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
This is to inform you that the school will operate with ‘HYBRID’ mode of learning from Classes VI 

to VIII with effect from 1st February 2022, in line with the recent Supreme Committee guidelines. 

 

All vaccinated students are permitted to attend physical classes from the school premises. These 

students are to carry their vaccination card with them and strictly follow COVID safety protocols at 

all times. 

 

Unvaccinated students (below 12 years of age) will not be permitted to attend physical 

classes. They are to attend classes ONLINE and coordinate with respective class teacher for the 

online class link. The students who are currently in India and who already have a prior approval to 

continue the classes for the rest of the academic year ONLINE, are also requested to coordinate with 

their respective class teacher for ONLINE class link. 

 

Update on Post Mid Term Examination: The Examinations will be conducted ONLINE in the 

evening from: 7:00 p.m.  to: 8:30 p.m., with effect from 1st February as per the schedule. 

 

Note: We request that all the unvaccinated students get vaccinated as soon as the students complete 

12 years of age. 

 

Thank you for your support and assure you of the best learning experiences for all our students. 
 
With warm regards. 
 

 

D. N. Rao 
Principal 
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